
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON:  
 

  CITY OF WALTHAM  
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) 
2023-2024 Annual Action Plan | Application Release  

 

Tuesday, January 24th 2023 at 1:00 PM 
 

Via Videoconference ONLY 
 
The Planning Department will conduct a public hearing to solicit comments and input on the City’s 
Program Year 49 (2023-2024) community development needs within its draft of the Annual Action Plan 
to the US Dept. of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) for CDBG funds and to release the annual CDBG 
competitive application for funding.  
 
The meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and reasonable accommodations will be provided to 
persons requiring assistance. If you have a special accommodation or need language translation, please 
contact Jennifer Englehart by telephone at 781-314-3370 or by email at jenglehart@city.waltham.ma.us 
in advance of the hearing date. 
 
Comments will be accepted in writing to Frank Nakashian, Waltham Planning Department, 25 Lexington 
Street, Waltham, MA 02452, or via email to walthamcdbg@city.waltham.ma.us. The deadline for 
submitting comments is February 23, 2023. 
 
Meeting ID: 821 3717 3000 | Passcode: 409962 

Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82137173000?pwd=azlMWk50Q3dqRUlSYWc1ZEpDTVNaZz09  

Dial by your location 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)  
        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)   
        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 
        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
 
Find your local number: https://us06web.zoom.us/u/kbuUyugRdN  
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